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NEIGHBORHOOD  

CALENDAR  
(Neighborhood meetings normally held at  

Linden Baptist Church) 

** 

March 10 -  Open House for Sidewalk and 

Storm Water Master Plan Development  

5 PM to 7 PM - Gladstone Community Center 

** 

March 10 Neighborhood Meeting - 7 PM 

Speaker:  Melinda Mehaffy 

Economic Development Administrator 

** 

March 13-14 - Annual Gladstone Home Show 

Friday 5PM to 9 PM, Saturday 9 AM to 5 PM 

Gladstone Community Center 

** 

April 24 thru 26 - Annual Bulky Item Drop-Off 

Happy Rock West - 8 AM to 5 PM 

** 

May 1 thru 3 - Annual Yard and Brush Disposal 

Public Works Facility -  Old Antioch Road 

8 AM to 5 PM 

** 

May 2 -  Farmers Market Opens 

Sat 7 AM to Noon, Wed 2 PM to 6 PM 

HyVee Parking Lot 

** 

May 15-16 Annual Neighborhood  

Fundraiser Garage Sale 

 

MARCH 10 NEIGHBORHOOD  

MEETING 

Tuesday at 7 PM - Linden Baptist 

 

Our speaker will be Melinda Mehaffy, who 

will show details about some of the new  

developments planned for Gladstone, and in 

particular, how they will impact our 

Neighborhood. 

 

MANY THANKS TO LINDEN BAPTIST 

CHURCH FOR ALLOWING US TO MEET IN 

THEIR BUILDING FOR OUR  

NEIGHBORHOOD MEETINGS. 

 

WHAT A BLESSING! 

Sidewalk and Storm water meeting 

March 10 -  5 PM to 7 PM 

Gladstone Community Center 

 

Let the City know what you believe are the 

areas needing new sidewalks and storm 

sewer improvement.  Here is your chance! 

 

After this discussion, you are invited to 

come to the Neighborhood meeting at  

Linden Baptist Church at 7 PM. 

** 

The City of Gladstone is requesting your 

help in the development of both of these 

master plans. 

If you can’t make the meeting, you can take 

a short online survey at the links below: 

 

Sidewalk:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/

r/67DKHCJ 

 

Storm Water:  https://www.survey  

monkey.com/r/6W2HFTD 



 

Bernice Wilkinson 

...Charter Board Member 

...long time neighbor and friend 

...promoted to her heavenly home  

   February 9, 2015 at the age of 94  

   years old.  

 

Her husband Gene has already moved 

to his new retirement home (out of our 

Neighborhood). 

 

We will all miss her.  We will miss their 

contributions to the Neighborhood. 

PLEASANT VALLEY ROAD IMPROVEMENTS 

Tuesday, February 24, an open discussion meeting was held at City Hall to present the pro-

posed changes to Pleasant Valley Road and NE Antioch Road.  This meeting was a joint pres-

entation by Gladstone and Kansas City engineering staffs.  Approximately 100 people came to 

view the changes and to share comments about this project.   

Here is a brief synopsis of that meeting: 

—Pleasant Valley Road would be rerouted to the north side of Atkins Johnson Farm. 

—Current entrance roundabout will remain and the road will flow east from there. 

—Road will be a typical 3 lane road in Kansas City’s portion with a sidewalk on the north side 

and a bike path on the south side. 

__N. Antioch Road will be improved in Gladstone to include sidewalks and bike lanes on both 

sides (still 2 lanes). 

__Old Pleasant Valley Road will end near Shoal Creek Cemetery with a cul-de-sac and the N. 

Jackson portion will be removed.  See map attached. 

John 14:1-3 - Let not your heart be troubled; you believe in God, 

believe also in Me.  In My Father’s house are many mansions; if it 

were not so, I would have told you.  I go to prepare a place for you.  

And if I go and prepare a place for you, I will come again and  

receive you to Myself; that were I am, there you may be also. 

John 14:6—Jesus said, “I am the way, the truth and the life.  No 

one comes to the Father except through me.” 


